

Darryl Cotton <151darrylcotton@gmail.com>

Report to Hearing Officer Reconciliation

Cleveland, Travis <TCleveland@sandiego.gov>

Wed, Feb 7, 2024 at 10:36 AM

To: Darryl Cotton <151darrylcotton@gmail.com>, Amy Sherlock <amyjosherlock@gmail.com>

Cc: "Gates, Lara" <LNGates@sandiego.gov>, "Custer, Sabrina" <SCuster@sandiego.gov>

Hi Darryl,

I'm recently no longer in the Cannabis Business Division (CBD). I need to refer you to that team at this point. I've copied CBD Deputy Director Lara Gates on this email, and she or her staff can take this and any future requests from here.

Your inquiries regarding Hearing Officer and Planning Commission meeting minutes not being online have been referred to Sabrina Custer, our Senior Legislative Recorder (also copied here). Thank you for bringing this to our attention.

Sabrina can tell you more about what we are doing to locate and post meeting minutes for both the Hearing Officer and Planning Commission.

On Cannabis issues, please make any future requests to Lara Gates and/or DSDCannabis@sandiego.gov.

Thanks, and best wishes.

Respectfully,

Travis Cleveland

Development Project Manager

Development Services Department | City of San Diego

(619) 446-5407 | TCleveland@sandiego.gov

SanDiego.gov/DSD



Need to request a second opinion on an interpretation, or contact my supervisor for further assistance?

Supervisor Name and Title: Renee Mezo, Assistant Deputy Director

Phone: 619-236-6033

Email: RMezo@sandiego.gov

What's the latest? Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to sign up to get the latest news and updates.

Quick and Easy Online Permitting! Learn how DSD is approving all new projects, permits and construction changes online, making it faster and easier for customers.

Need help with your project? You can now book free virtual counter appointments to get direct assistance from a DSD representative before you apply for a permit.

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

This electronic mail message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee(s) named above. The email may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not an intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this email to the intended recipient, you are noticed that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this email message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to this message or by telephone. Thank you.

From: Darryl Cotton <151darrylcotton@gmail.com> Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 5:15 AM

To: Cleveland, Travis <TCleveland@sandiego.gov>; Amy Sherlock <amyjosherlock@gmail.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Report to Hearing Officer Reconciliation

This email came from an external source. Be cautious about clicking on any links in this email or opening attachments.

Good Morning Travis,

We're trying to reconcile the cannabis projects listed as approved with the HO-Reports we could find on the DSD website. Would you mind having a look at the attachment and tell us if we're just not finding the ones listed as "not found" or have they been removed for reasons we are unaware of?

Thank you for all of your assistance. It's sincerely appreciated.

Darryl Cotton

619.954.4447

151DarrylCotton@gmail.com

151Farmers.org

[Quoted text hidden]

/-

Report to Hearing Officer Reconciliation.pdf 343K